
82
58

 0
8/

12

www.redland.qld.gov.au

News from  
our neighbourhood
What’s happening in Division 1

Diary dates

Thank you to the residents of Division 1 for your support.  Local council is the level 
where it all happens - roads, rates, and rubbish. I promise, as I did in 2008, to work 
hard to represent you with energy, accountability and transparency.  

My regular chats are still happening. Please come and say hello:

Ormiston Shopping Village
2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month  5pm to 7pm

Wellington Point Village
2nd and 4th Saturday of the month 9am till 12noon

Extra funds from the return of our 
Redland Water business have given 
Council the opportunity to offset 
some costs to ratepayers.   This 
increase in revenue will see our 
Financial Strategy adjusted to ensure 
optimal benefit to our community.

February’s review of our 2010 
Financial Strategy by Queensland 
Treasury Corporation stated Council 
is in a strong financial position to 
move forward and is up there with 
the best in Queensland. 

Currently I have several projects 
on the go.  I endeavour to keep 
up-to-date details of these on my 
website. Another project recently 
completed is the Ormiston dog off-
leash area. To celebrate, I thought a 
community get together on Saturday 
2 September 4pm to 5pm would be 
fitting.  I have tables, so if everyone 
could bring a chair and a plate to 
share we will toast the much loved 
new area.

The Local Area Traffic Audit was 
recently completed in Wellington 
Point Village to investigate safety for 
both cars and pedestrians.

I appreciate the work everyone 
does throughout the division for 

the community.  After the last 
four years my levels of energy 
and determination have risen.  So 
many of you inspire and amaze me 
with your community work and 
depths of passion for your groups.   
Community is our strongest asset in 
the Redlands. Add this to our natural 
assets, ‘Bush, Bay, Beach’, and it is 
no wonder we are all so proud and 
protective over our City. We must 
ensure we do not affect our envious 
quality of lifestyle.

I appreciate all emails alerting to me 
concerns and issues. The more eyes 
and ears and networks there are 
in the community the stronger we 
become.

If you would like to receive my 
regular updates please email at 
wendy.boglary@redland.qld.gov.au 
and I will add you to my newsletter 
contact list.

Warm regards

Cr Wendy Boglary

Cr Wendy Boglary
Tel: 3829 8619   0408 543 583
wendy.boglary@redland.qld.gov.au

Moreton Bay Cycleway, Ormiston
This cycle and walkway will connect the 
northern part of Ormiston with Wellington 
Point (Hilliards Creek Crossing) as part of the 
bigger Moreton Bay Cycleway project (50% 
funded by the state government).

$2,237,500

Burnett Street, Wellington Point 
Burnett Street will receive new underground 
drainage, kerb and channel and widening from 
the Main Road/Edith Street intersection to 
Station Street. 

$489,907

Starkey Street, Wellington Point 
A new culvert crossing will link to the existing 
pathway on Duncan Street.

$84,000

Pathway and boardwalk linkages to 
Wellington Point Village Green
This year will see the design phase of a 
pathway and boardwalk linking the Village 
Green to Wetlands Link Park, Wellington Point.

$80,000

Bicycle parking on Main 
Road, Wellington Point 
Village - construction

$8,000

Design of foreshore access 
ramp for Sleath St, Ormiston

$7,500

Upcoming projects


